
U.S. NRC Region Ill 
Materials Licensing Branch 
2443 Warrenville Road} Suite 210 
lisle} ll 60532-4352 
Attn: laura Cender 

Re: Amendment to license No. 13-00772-02 

Dear Ms. Cender: 

NOURISHING THE: BE:ST START IN liFT 

2400 W. Lloyd Expressway 
EvansVille, Indiana 47721 

(812) 429-5000 

As additional clarification to the letter dated June 23} 2017 to USNRC concerning the above 
referenced matter} Mead Johnson & Company} llC will just be adding the 4 Filtrac G FT300R 
fixed gauging devices for fill level measurement. 

Please contact me at 812-429-7150 if you have any questions concerning this request 

Steve Schapker 
EHS Associate Manager 

CC: Kevin Short 



Cender, Laura 

From: Cender, Laura 
Sent: 
To: 

Friday, July 14, 2017 11:22 AM 
'Schapker, Steven' 

Subject: RE: MEAD JOHNSON & COMPANY UCENSE NUMBER 13-00772-02 

Thank you Steven, no need to send a copy in the'mail. Please feel free to call at 630-829-9712 or contact me 
via email if you have any questions. 

Thank you, 
Laura Cender 

Laura Cender 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 

Materials Licensing Branch 

E-mail: Laura.Cender@nrc.gov 

Phone: (630) 829-9712 

From: Schapker, Steven [mailto:Steven.Schapker@mjn.com] 

Sent: Friday, July 14, 2017 10:40 AM 

To: Cender, Laura <Laura.Cender@nrc.gov> 

Cc: Short, Kevin <Kevin.Short@mjn.com> 

Subject: [Externai_Sender] MEAD JOHNSON & COMPANY LICENSE NUMBER 13-00772-02 

Laura, 
Attached is the additional signed letter per your request. 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 
Do you need me to put the original letter in the mail today? 

Steve Schapker 
EHS Associate Manager- Environmental 
Mead Johnson Nutrition 
812-429-7150 (office) 
812-470-9428 (cell) 
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